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My name is Jean Harsha. I am a resident of Rockland, ME and I am testifying in
support of LD 537. I submit these remarks as a retired teacher, parent and grandparent
who believes in the inherent worth and dignity of every person. This is why LD 537
should become law. Our children deserve to be safe, and it is our job as Maine adults
to keep our children safe. Doxing creates fear for al minors who are perceived to be
"different". This includes people who live in poverty, people of color, those with
disabilities, immigrants and refugees and trans youth. The Maine legislature and all
Mainers need to send a clear message that we cherish and support all children and
youth and will do all we can to keep them safe from harm.

I urge you to vote Ought to Pass on LD 537



